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POWER COST ADJUSTMENT ON ELECTRIC 
BILLS CONTINUES DOWNWARD TREND 

After hitting an unusually high level in August, 
due to several factors that increased the cost of 
electricity purchased at wholesale by the 
electric utility, the PCAC (power cost 
adjustment clause) on electric bills dropped in 
September, and is dropping again for power 
consumed in October. 

The chart at the right, from the website of the 
Public Service Commission of WI, shows 
monthly bills for this year at a consumption level 
of 600 kilowatt hours per month.



INTRODUCING NEW CITY OF TWO RIVERS DEPARTMENT HEADS:

Matt Heckenlaible, Director of Public Works is a Licensed Professional Engineer (PE) coming to 

the City with over 22 years of municipal engineering experience. He was most recently employed 

by the City of Green Bay, serving as their Utility Manager overseeing their sanitary and storm 

water utilities. 

Mike Mathis, Director Parks and Recreation Department is a Certified Parks & Recreation 

Professional (CPRP). Mike has experience working for the Toledo MetroParks System, the 

University of Toledo and was most recently employed as the Director of MSU Tollgate Farm, a 

Michigan State University Extension program. 

NEW NATIVE PRAIRIE AREA BEING ESTABLISHED 

ALONG MARINERS TRAIL 

The City of Two Rivers is partnering with Woodland 

Dunes Nature Center and Glacierland Resource 

Conservation & Development Council, Inc. to restore 

native prairie to the City-owned wayside park located 

along STH 42 at Lake Michigan, just north of the 

offices of the Chamber of Manitowoc County.   For 

more information: www.two-rivers.org 


